
Friday, December 3, 2021 
 
Dear ECS Parents: 
 
As a reminder, we are reaching out to ask if you have not done so already, please complete the Digital 
Equity Survey that New York State is requiring schools to submit. 

 
The survey can be found at the following link: Digital Equity Survey 

If you need to complete the survey on paper and no longer have the one we mailed just before 
Thanksgiving, please contact the school and we will send one home with your child on Monday. 

 
We are asking that all forms be submitted by 12 noon on Wednesday, December 8th. 
 
Thank you and have a good weekend. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/8gTeUuFDn6

